
There will be an “Open House” for the new 
Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration Chapel at Holy 
Redeemer Church following the evening Mass 
on Saturday and after all Masses on Sunday.

Parishioners and Adorers are cordially invited Parishioners and Adorers are cordially invited 
to visit the Adoration Chapel to see how the 
renovations are progressing and how the new 
Chapel is taking shape.  

Though all of the work is not yet complete, all Though all of the work is not yet complete, all 
are welcome to come and view some of the 
exciting changes in anticipation of the official 
rededication on December 22. 

PERPETUAL
ADORATION CHAPEL

www.adorationchapel.com

HOUSE
OPEN 
HOUSE

December 11 & 12th
Holy Redeemer Church
Adoration Chapel


